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Robert Hogan 
 
By email: harveyr35@aol.com 
 
 
Dear Robert 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me regarding my radio interview with Mel Bush. 
 
I would like to confirm that my account was factually correct. This is so because the 
University did receive your RTI application and did publish the University minutes as they 
relate to decision-making on the move to the city. The information that was redacted was 
consistent with the exemptions in the RTI Act. 
 
I suggest that you review the information on the University’s Southern Transformation 
website to assist you with any further queries that you have. Here is a link to this 
website: https://www.utas.edu.au/about/campuses/southern-transformation#faqs 
 
Thank you again for writing to me about this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Professor Rufus Black 
Vice-Chancellor 
  
 
18 July 2022 


